From: Christine McGinty

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 11:09 AM

To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org>
Subject: Monday meeting

Send it back... This is totally out of whack!

I’'ve been a resident of San Mateo since | was a child and our beautiful city is getting ruined by all the
construction. All the reporting is that there are no more office jobs everybody is working remotely so this
is just going to be a lot of more empty spaces!

Christine McGinty

Sent from my iPad





